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Interim Report from the TTC’s External Advisor on Diversity 
and Inclusion, Arleen Huggins 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 15, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Receive the Interim Report: TTC Anti-Racism Strategy for information. 

 

Advice and Other Information 
 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion: 

1. That the TTC Board request the CEO to report through the 2021 Budget process on any 
additional resources required to implement critical anti-Black racism measures within 
the organization. 


